YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

O Nttt

20 TURNPIKE ROAD. WESTBORCUGH. MASSACHUSETTS Qisal
TELEPHOME 6i7 3669011

January 23, 1973

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operaticns, Region I
970 3road Street

Newark, New Jersey 07102

Attention: Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Facility Operations Branch

Reference: License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)

CGentlemen:

With reference to your letter dated January 18, 1973 relative
to an imspectiocn conducted by Mr. Oberg at Yankee Rowe on December 11-15,
1972, Yankee Atomic Electric Company cffers the following reply to
Item No. 2 of the violatien:

1. The brass fittings were removed from the low pressure
safety injection pump on December 19, 1972 and shall
be replaced with fittings that comply with ANSI B31.7.

2. A plant management directive has been issued to
re~establish the requirements for conformance witn
appl.cable codes, reguliatory requirements and
quality assurance requirements.

We trust that this information is complete and satisfactery;

however should you desire additional information feel free to contact
us.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC CCMPANY
(T Meairtin

L. H. Heider

Manager of Operations
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